
 

Minutes 
City Council Work Session 
Oelwein City Hall, 20 Second Avenue SW, Oelwein, Iowa 
February 10, 2020 - 5:30 PM 

 

 

Present  Mayor DeVore, Fisk, Stewart, Gerdts, Weber, Cantrell, Ericson 
Also Present Mulfinger, Rigdon, Dillon 

Discussions 

1. Discussion with Mallory Hanson, Fayette County Economic Development 

Mallory Hanson provided information on the new Fayette County Economic Development organization. 
Hanson discussed that the new group would meet monthly with a portion of the overall board. Hanson 
said the group is in its early stages but plans to make great strides this year. Hanson said that Oelwein 
should be a member and that they are an important part of Fayette County. Hanson hoped the new 
group would help mend the tension between north Fayette and south Fayette. Hanson said that 
membership fees would be based on population. Mulfinger informed council that the city has funds 
available for this membership and that $6,400 would be an acceptable payment for being on the board. 
Mulfinger informed Hanson that once council passed the budget, he could let her know about their 
decision.  

 

Adjournment 

 
 
___________________________________________________ 
Dylan Mulfinger, City Administrator 
 


